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Approve a Letter to the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors Requesting an Assessment of the
Services Provided by Redwood Quality Management Company and Their Subcontractors.

The Homelessness Ad Hoc Committee, represented by Councilmember Morsell-Haye and
Councilmember Norvell, recommend the City Council encourage the Mendocino County Board of
Supervisors to request an assessment of the services provided by Redwood Quality Management
Company (RQMC) and their subcontractors. RQMC and their subcontractors provide a substantial
portion of Behavioral Health and Recovery Services for Mendocino County, including Fort Bragg and
the Coast. With the increase reliance by the community on their services, the Ad Hoc Committee
would like to see better data on the quality of services provided instead of just the numbers served.
An assessment would provide the County a means to measure success and implement
improvements, if needed.
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